ATTENTION OPR
FILERS

OUR OFFICIAL PUBLIC RECORD SYSTEM WILL BE
UNDERGOING MAINTENANCE ON JULY 27, 2022 AND OUR
OFFICE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO RECORD ANY DOCUMENTS
IN THE OPR RECORDS.

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE DO NOT HESITATE
TO CONTACT OUR OFFICE AT 806-756-4312

JANA UNDERWOOD, CLERK
BRANDE BUCHANAN, DEPUTY CLERK



